

October 12, 1987

Sister Eileen Canelo 600 Italy Avenue San Francisco, CA 94112

Dear Sister Eileen:

Thank you very much for writing in connection with the "60 Minutes" segment.

It was thoughtful of you to write.

I am pleased that you enjoyed the program. It is good that we had a chance to talk about the subject before the television program appeared.

Many thanks for the support and encouragement.

Sincerely,

Wan

Walter H. Capps Acting Director

Dear Doctor Capps, To know you is to like you, because it's really true-Life is a little brighter, when I think of you! I watched 60 Minutes last evening and wanted you to know how impressed I was with the segment on Vietnam Veterans. Before it even started, I know that there

was someone whom I met in Santa Barbara who knew a great deal about the war. I was so very felited when I when sow you. It brought the back many of my Buchan. happy " The Kup up your wonderful word. "I thank my God upon every Buttfully, Sister Tilun remembrance of you..."